SAVE

= SAVE ANIMALS IN VETERINARY EMERGENCY

Dear Pet Owner:

NY SAVE (New York Save Animals in Veterinary Emergency) is honored to be able
to help you with your pet’s medical crisis. We will be pleased when the
procedures are completed and you have your beloved pet safely back home.

NY SAVE was founded in 1998 for occasions just such as this, to help with
emergency funding when no other path is available to a pet owner. We are a not-
for-profit organization supported entirely by private donations. You were told
about us when you signed your paperwork, but we realize that was a very
stressful time for you and we would like to review with you how our grant works.

In exchange for the financial assistance NY SAVE provides for you, you agree to
provide us with two things for our social media accounts. The first is a testimonial
about your experience with your pet’s emergency. The second is one or more
photographs. We would like to open an email dialog with you so that NY SAVE
can continue to know how you, your pet and your family are faring.

Wishing you and your pet a long and healthy time together,

Sincerely,

George M. Rorin

George M. Korin, DVM, President
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